
Chair Lieber, Vice chair Knopp and committee members, 

  

Our community has came to know that anti-Hindu organization people are trying to get 
into governor appointed body OCAPIA. Please help our community by stopping these 
people from entering such places. 

  

Please do not select Aparna Rajagopal and Padma Akkaraju at OCAPIA as they are 
associated with Hindu for Human rights organization which has been involved in 
hinduphobic activities like opposing our festival and also opposing good initiatives of 
Indian government of accepting persecuted minority communities of neighboring 
countries which are being targeted due to the religion they follow.  

  

Even though they use word "Hindu" for their identity - they have never spoken about 
Hindu rights and in their board they have members who are declared criminals by the 
nation. Some of the members of this organization have been involved in causing unrest 
in country. 

  

Please do not appoint these people to represent our Hindu community as they will bring 
bad name not only for our community but also for the state of Oregon. 

  

Thanks, 

Al 

 
 


